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Hello, 

I hope this message finds you well.  I am the owner of lot 5 at End of the Trail.  I am currently 
in the building process so I am only visiting Gustavus monthly to check on the progress.  
When I first bought the lot, I noticed the section line ditch.  It was nearly full to the top and 
the water does not move.  I was a little concerned by this.  With the amount of rain we get I 
am hoping that the water will drain.  There is lots of debris and overgrown trees blocking the 
water movement.  So I’m quite pleased to hear this project will be going on.  Just a note, the 
section lines in the picture are not 100% accurate.  The ditch from End-of the Trail cul-de-
sac runs more on an angle with the property line.   I am assuming that you will 
maintain/maintenance the old ditch and not create a new one on my property.   

Is this drainage meant for the water to flow or is it more of a catchment where it is 
supposed to just sit still?    

If you have any questions or need anything from me during the process, please let me 
know.  Do you have any idea when the project is set to start? 

I will also say that End of the Trail road wasn’t pretty poor shape last time I was there.  
Hopefully it will be maintained a little better. 

I’m looking forward to meeting all of you one day. 

Thank You, 

Brian Kettmann  

858-210-2082 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


